
 
 

January 2019 
 
 
 

To: Members of the Gloucester 50+ Centre 

The Board of Directors is seeking members who may have an interest in 
joining our Board of Directors. 
 

Background: 
 

The work of the G50+ Board is directly related to the operation of the Centre and is guided 
by an annual Strategic Plan.  Some areas of the current Strategic Plan include Membership 
Services with a goal of increasing members; Volunteer Management with a goal of 
promoting volunteer opportunities in support of Centre activities; Increasing Exposure to 
Community with goal for development of multi-media tools for promotional purposes; and 
Increase Fundraising opportunities. 
 

Process: 
 

• If you have a skill set or an interest in these strategic goals, or a general interest in 
governance of the Centre, and wish to be a member of our Board of Directors, 
please complete an application, available at our Reception Desk. 

• Applications must be submitted by April 1, 2019.  Return application and brief 
resumé to Reception or to a member of the Nominating Committee. 

• All applicants will be provided an opportunity to chat with members of the Nominating 
Committee to secure insight into the role and responsibilities. 

• If you wish more information prior to submitting an application, simply contact one of 
our current Board Directors or a member of the Nominating Committee as listed 
below. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Marilyn Johnson 
Chair of the Nominating Committee 
 

Committee Members: 
Marilyn Johnson 
Jackie Lafontaine 
Cécile Schryburt 
Hélène White 


